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NOTICE OF PUBLIC MEETING FOR DISCUSSION OF POSSIBLE STATE CDBG APPLICATION  
& USE OF PROGRAM INCOME FUNDS 

 
NOTICE IS HEREBY GIVEN that the County of Mendocino will conduct a public meeting on February 
27, 2024 to discuss possible applications for funding under the State Community Development Block 
Grant (CDBG) Program and possible activities to be included in the application. The meeting will be 
held during the regularly scheduled Board of Supervisors meeting on February 27th between 9am and 
5pm in Board Chamber at 501 Low Gap Road, Ukiah, California 95482. 
 
The County of Mendocino anticipates submitting an application during the next CDBG program year. 
California’s Department of Housing and Community Development’s (HCD) Notice of Funding 
Availability (NOFA) was released January 31, 2024. The NOFA is for $19 million for over-the-counter 
grants, which include economic and housing development. HCD will allow grantees to submit one 
application for the January NOFA and a total award limit of $3.25 million. The County of Mendocino 
has approximately $858,225.34 in CDBG Program Income to put towards projects.   
 
The purpose of this hearing is to review CDBG eligible activities and collect residents’ views on housing 
and community development needs (which includes services, facilities, and/or infrastructure that will 
improve livability within the community).  
 
The following information related to the project is available at 501 Low Gap, Ukiah, California 95482 
between the hours of 8am and 5pm, Monday through Friday or by emailing the contact listed below:  

A. Amount of funds available and range of activities that may be undertaken.  
B. Information on proposed project(s). 
C. Estimated amounts of funds proposed to be used for activities benefiting persons of low- and 

moderate-income. 
D. Plans for minimizing displacement of persons as a result of activities associated with CDBG 

funds and plans for providing assistance to persons displaced as a result of CDBG-funded 
activities. 

E. Records regarding the past use of CDBG funds. 
 

If you are unable to attend the public hearing, you may direct written comments to the County of 
Mendocino at the address above (ATTN: Grants Unit), or you may contact the Grants Unit by telephone 
or email at 707-463-4441 or grantsdivision@mendocinocounty.gov no later than 5pm on February 23, 
2024, to ensure placement in the official record of the hearing. 
 
The County of Mendocino does not discriminate on the basis of race, color, national origin, sex, sexual 
orientation, gender identify, age, religion or disability. If you require specific accommodations to 
participate in the public hearing, please contact the County of Mendocino’s Grants Unit at least seven 
days prior to the scheduled hearing.  
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